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FIELD TRIPS SCHEDULED APRIL 4 and 18 

April, 1971 

Field trips, open to Audubon members and the nublic, will leave Ames 
on Sunday morning April 4 and 18 at 7:90. All who wish to participate 
should meet in the north end of Arlan's parking lot by 7:99. The trip 
April 4 will visit Littlw Wall Lake and Anderson Lake near Jewell. The 
trip April 18 will be either to this area or Hendrickson's “Marsh. The 
waterfowl migration has had a slow start this year due to cold weather 
and ice on the lakes but recent warm weather and waterfowl movement 
insures our seeing several species of ducks and geese in addition to 
sparrows, blackbirds, and other early migrants. Bring your binocs, field 
guides, and a friend. If you need a ride call 232-4869. Details will 
be available later on a trip to the Red Rock Res. early in May. 

AUDUBON MEETING APRIL 13 

Tuesday night, April 13, an Audubon meeting will be held in the 
Anes Public Library auditorium and will feature a review of birding 
fundamentals and techniques and a quiz by Jim Rod and John Faaborg. 
Also on the program, scheduled to get underway at 7:30, will be slides 
and lomm movies shot by Jim and John in Nebraska the weekend of March 
20-21 during the sandhill crane migrations. Several species of waterfowl 
were also nhotographed. This will be a good brush-un for the spring’ 
migration which will be in full force soon. Bring your field guide to 
the meeting and someone else who would like to start birding. 

AUDUBON WILNLIFE FILMS 

Our season is over, bills are naid, and we have money in the bank. 
Thanks go to all of you who sold tickets and otherwise promoted our 
films this year. Thanks also go to the ISU Botany Club who co-sponsored 
and helped us with the films again this year. Next year the Ames Kiwanis 
Club joins us as a co-sponsor and we should have an excellent season. Any 
ticket money from the last film should be sent to our treasurer, “rs. ANY 
Lois Carr, 619-8th. St. 

1971 NUES 

There are a few members who have not paid their dues for this year. 
They may also be sent to the above address. Bring a friend to our next 
meeting or field trip. They may want to join us. 

UP-COMING EVENTS 
Our next general business meeting and election of officers will he 

in May, date to be announced. Also watch the outdoor page in the Ames 
Tribune for Audubon announcements, courtesy of Olav Smedal.




